
Star Asia Opens New Office in Charlotte, North Carolina Lead by Steve Rand, Jr.  

Star Asia International, Inc., a leader in global logistics and transportation, announced the opening of a 

new office in Charlotte, North Carolina. This is the second major office expansion in as many years.  

The Charlotte Office will be managed by Steve Rand, Jr. Rand has over ten years of industry experience 

in both international and domestic transportation.  

He grew up in Jacksonville, FL attending Bolles High School and played on the Golf Team. Rand attended 

Rollins College and University of North Florida achieving a bachelor’s degree in Business Management.  

He came to Star Asia International, Inc. in 2010 as a Sales Executive with focus on growing existing 

accounts and generating new customers. Rand’s success in business development, lead him to his new 

role as, Station Manger, for the Charlotte Office.  

The new office is located at 7733 Ballantyne Commons Parkway, Suite 201-F, Charlotte, NC. 28277. 

Phone (704) 243 9668 Fax (704) 200-9785. 

The Charlotte office will enable us to meet our increasing demand in the Carolinas and continue to 

provide our customers with the superior customer service they require.  

Star Asia International, Inc. was founded in 1997 and headquartered in Atlanta, GA. We are a global 

transportation company focused on providing our customers with solutions and outstanding customer 

service. As a partner of the OEC Group, we have over 45 offices worldwide providing ocean and air 

freight, customs brokerage, LCL consolidation, and IT Solutions.  

For more information about Star Asia you can follow us on twitter @star_asia and Linkedin: 

http://twitter.com/star_asia 

http://www.linkedin.com/company/star-asia-international/ 
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